
February is Black History Month.  

Posters will be placed around cam-

pus recognizing several influential 

icons of  Black History.  Stop by the 

cafeteria table located in the front, 

by the entrance, and take the Black 

History quizzes.  If  you get 100% 

within the allotted time, you will 

get a free lunch at the annual 

“Taste of Soul” Luncheon on 

Thursday, February 27th from 

11:30 am—1 pm in the Cougar 

Room of the Library. 


